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Comments: | think that the forest service should not grant any terrain expansions. The COVID-19 shutdown is a
perfect example of how a business that isn't even operating can prevent citizens from accessing public lands.
This is not fair for taxpayers. Please do not give them rights to any more land than they already have.

Personally, aside from restricting access to public lands when the company is not in operations, and has
declared the season to be over, the other reason you shouldn't grant them permission to expand terrain is
because they really ought to be using the excess money they have to begin helping the towns develop affordable
housing rather than creating terrain expansions. Perhaps they could use the money to train their HR personnel
on how to get workers who are in country with VISA's home in a hurry. Maybe they should have some protocols
to ensure people won't be in the country longer than their VISA allows when business operations have to shut
down a week or so earlier than expected. Perhaps they can better the community AS WELL as their business by
creating more feasible housing arrangements for full time residents in an effort to reduce turn over.

Maybe they could do a lot of things. Right now they want to grow bigger, and it seems to me that they are already
too big for their own good. They are after all seeking $600 in bonds at the current moment to try to purchase all of
the things that their big eyes see.



